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Elementary Library: 
 
The total number of classes using the library was 
31 classes in grades K-5.  Each grade received a 
30-minute time of library instruction and 
checkout. During the 2020-2021 school year, 678 
patrons checked out 11,886 titles. 
 
Collection Size: 14,282 titles 
Collection Value:  $225,261.01 
Weeded:  101  Added: 1,777 
 
Sept. 15th -Online lessons began at each grade 
level once a week. 
 
Oct. 26th -Zoom meetings with entire grade levels 
began weekly to promote library lessons. 
 
Oct. 26th -Curbside library service began and 
continued through the school year.  Seventy-one 
pickups occurred in grades K-5. 
 
Nov. 2nd -Kindergarten A/B hybrid started in- 
person.  Library lessons/checkout began in 
classrooms. 
 
Jan. 19th -First and second grade A/B hybrid 
started in-person.  Library lessons/checkout 
began in classrooms. 
 
Third through fifth were gradually brought back 
on an A/B hybrid schedule in-person and library 
checkout began in classrooms. 
 
March 15th - 28th -Scholastic Virtual Book Fair.  
Book fair sales were $4,578.96 and the profit was 
$1,144.73 to purchase new library books. 
   
April 19th -Library classes began in the library.  
All students were back at school full time and 
MaryLynn Henderson came back. 
 
May- Grades K-3 participated in the Washington 
Children’s Choice Picture Book Award by casting 
a final vote.  A total of 53,314 students in the 
state of Washington voted. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Middle School Library: 
 
Middle School students received individualized 
instruction based on needs.  During the 2020-2021 
school year, 409 patrons checked out 2,831 titles. 
 
Collection Size:  7,318 titles 
Collection Value:  $140,850.00 
Weeded:  468   Added:  404    Transferred:  298 
 
Sept. -Celebration of Banned Book Week was held 
by online presentations to the 8th grade about 
banned/challenged books. 
 
Oct. 26th -Curbside library service began and 
continued through the school year.  Ninety-seven 
pickups occurred in grades 6-8.   
 
Dec. 10th -Digital citizenship lessons with Stephanie 
Holmes and Daniel Thiessen began for entire grade 
levels through Zoom. 
 
6th Grade:  Who are you Online?               
7th Grade:  Power of the Digital Footprint                 
8th Grade:  Oversharing & Your Digital Footprint 
                   
Jan. 4th -Maria Rolph came to assist with middle and 
elementary library. 
 
Feb. 22nd -Students return to A/B hybrid in-person.  
Curbside library service switches to classroom 
delivery to middle school students. 
 
Feb. 25th - March 12th -Middle school presentations 
were held to promote the Connect Cards from FVRL 
(Fort Vancouver Regional Library). 
 
March 15th - 28th -Scholastic Virtual Book Fair was 
held in collaboration with the elementary school. 
 
April 19th -The library became open to all middle 
school students.  Grades 3-12 were back to full-time 
in-person instruction. 
 
May 10th -Moving preparations for the new middle 
school began.  Books began getting boxed up and 
organized.  Some books were transferred to the 
elementary.  Older books were weeded and given to 
teachers.  New book orders were placed for the new 
school library. 
 
 



 
High School Library: 
 
High school students received individualized 
instruction based on needs.  During the 2020-
2021 school year, 487 patrons checked out 1,032 
titles. 
 
Collection Size:  9551 titles 
Collection Value:  $184,184.69 
Weeded:  199    Added:  426 
 
Coral Yee, High School Library Technician, 
provided assistance to students by appointment.  
Additional technology duties included handling 
the Family Tech Support calls and assisting 
teachers with their technology needs.  Tier 3 
students received additional support with their 
online lessons who could not access the internet 
café. 

District Wide: 
 
The Woodland, Ridgefield, La Center, Hockinson, 
Washougal Regional Library Zoom Meeting was held 
March 3, 2021. 
 
 
Lynn Cooke served as the IMC, Instructional 
Materials Committee Secretary. 
 
 
Lynn Cooke and Kathy Griffith provided resources to 
teachers and students virtually (Learn 360, FVRL 
databases and FVRL connect). 
 
 

 
Current Staff:  Lynnette (Lynn) Cooke, K-12 Certified Library Media Specialist, Kathy 
Griffith, Library Teacher, MaryLynn Henderson, K-4 Library Technician, Maria Rolph 5-8 
Library Technician and Coral Yee  9-12 Library Technician. 
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